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Happy October!Happy October!

Around the hiveAround the hive

Dear Families,
October was such a great and quick month here at the Hive. It was so lovely to have families join us for our
walk-a-thon that took place on October 7th. Mrs. Mazza really did a phenomenal job organizing this event and
our students were able to raise over $5,000 for Activity Day! All of the proceeds from that event will help
support our DJ, photo booth, as well as bounce houses for our big day of fun. Thank you for helping us be so
successful. I am also so proud of our Stingers of the Month as well as our PBIS Trait winners. It was great
to see so many of our little Stingers here with their families celebrating their hard work. 
We also hosted the Jump Rope Competition here in our own Seward Gym. Congratulations to Sean McIntyre
and Giano Ruscio for coming in first place in the sixth grade round. 
Our students smiled big for picture day and learned all about fire safety from the Auburn Fire Department.
We are looking forward to Halloween!  
  Sincerely, Mrs. O'Donnell 

K: We have met 5 Superkids Cass, Oswald, Golly,
Doc and Alf. In Math we are working on
formation of numbers 1-10 and one to one
correspondence as well as adding one more.
1: We are learning about sound spellings, th and
ng. In math we are solving subtraction
sentences with number lines!
2: We are working really hard in our ELT
groups! 
3: We are finishing Math Module 1 on
multiplication and division. We are moving to
Module 2 learning about measurement. We have
finished our Classic Tales unit and are enjoying
learning about Animal Classification.
4: We are working on making a closed circuit to
make firefly flash patterns! 
5: Journal writing can be fun!
6: Danny Mahaney presented about Cerebral
Palsy.! Mrs. Jackson's class is reading "Out of
my Mind" and learning about inclusion. 


